
This addendum to the LLTC Financial Aid Policy is posted in compliance with 34 C.F.R. §668.16(p) 

EVALUATION OF HIGH SCHOOL DIPLOMA/GED VALIDITY 
In the event that the LLTC Admissions office suspects that an applicant’s High School 
transcripts of GED are not authentic, the issuing school or organization will be contacted to 
ascertain the validity of the transcripts.  An official copy will be requested directly from the 
school.  The application for admission will not be completed and an admission decision 
will not be finalized until an official copy of the transcript is received.  

 


